
AGENDA ITEM 2

Council 19th December 2017
Postal Votes

Proposed by Councillor  Swindlehurst

Seconded by Councillor Bains

“This Council requests that the Returning Officer liaise with the Cabinet Office to 
design a brief for a pilot scheme to be trialled at the 2018 local elections in Slough- 
with the pilot containing measures to strengthen the integrity of the postal vote 
system, help tackle fraud, and improve voter confidence.”


